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I intend to keep working with legislative colleagues across the region to keep attention focused

on unfunded state mandates, job-killing state regulations, out-of-control debt, and a state tax

burden that hurts family budgets and keeps New York’s business climate one of the worst in the

nation.

Senator O'Mara offers his weekly perspective on many of the key challenges and issues

facing the Legislature, as well as on legislative actions, local initiatives, state programs and

policies, and more. Stop back every Monday for Senator O'Mara's latest column "From the

Capitol..."

This week, "Taxing and spending into the future" 
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[See above attached copy of Senator O’Mara’s column in The Leader on January 26, 2020]


